
From: Webb, Dennis (Den) <DWEBB@sgrlaw.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, December 21, 2022 10:02 AM 
To: Reid, John <jreid@dekalbcountyga.gov> 
Cc: Ted Terry; Bradshaw, Stephen R.; Thomas, Kylie; Brock, Alex; Ellington, Cathy; Michael McGwier; Jack 
Konas; Zickert, Kathryn 
Subject: WORTHING--ARCADIA AVENUE REZONE AND LP CASES  
  
Hi John, 
  
Following up on our call of yesterday, the Applicant hereby requests to withdraw, without prejudice to 
refile, the above and below-referenced rezoning and Land Use Map amendment applications.  We 
understand that Staff will request the dismissal without prejudice on behalf of the Applicant at the PC and 
BOC hearings.  In light of this fact, the Applicant does not plan to attend the PC or BOC hearings but can if 
you feel it is necessary. 
  
Thanks and Happy Holidays, 
 
Den Webb 
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